
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:   5/1/2017 
Start time:   7:04 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   16 members, 0 guests 
 
● The minutes from the previous meeting, located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 
● Welcome to new member, Dennis Maiaro. 
● Peter Jagich reported on the treasury status prepared by Fred DiMaria 
● Rob Schulze reported on the Redwing field: 

○ There is a picnic table in the middle of the field, Help is needed to remove 
it. 

○ Tic repelent has been put down on the field. (there are tics already been 
removed) 

○ Peter J. will contact Roger Stabe regarding mowing of the field. 
● Warren Batson reported on the Wallkill field for Rob VanDerMeulen: 

○ A work party has been held, and the field looks great. 
○ The public access road is still in rough shape with potholes. 
○ The gun club repositioned the entrance gate farther off the road to allow 

pulling in off the road to open the gate. 
● Warren discussed information regarding the ground fabric proposal for the Wallkill 

field.  
● Two probationary members were voted in as regular members:  William Bernart, and 

Frank Sisco. 
● A reminder that the club Float Fly will be held on May 20th, at Lake Taghkanic. 
● Warren brought in some plans that are being offered for sale (donation).  They were 

given to the ORA by the widow of a supporter who has passed. 
● Rick Rizza brought in his Horizon Hobbies Cessna 150 foam plane for show and tell. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:35 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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